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Subject: Referral to environmental assessment of Beartooth, Pigeon and Sable Kimberlite Pipe
Development
Date: Wed, 26 May 1999 11:44:59 -0600
From: Julie Prystupa@gov.nt.ca
To: lazzo@jinternorth.com
CC: Kelly Robertson@gov.nt.ca

Louis,

Would it be premature of us to ask for copies of BHP's applications for
the above water licence? As you are aware these were never circulated
as part of the preliminary screening process, and, therefore, we know
this has been referred to environmental assessment, we know that we
will be involved in this review, but we have no knowledge of what has
been proposed.

Please let us know,

Julie
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